
Parent Ambassadors 

 
 

 
Project TCA  

Carnival - Carin Chatfield & we need YOU! cchatfield76@gmail.com 

Staff Birthdays - We need YOU! Jessica K. - knappj13@hotmail.com  

Room Parent Liaison - Tammy Wehrman - twehrman@hotmail.com 

Passive Fundraising - Jessica Ernst - jessica.e.ernst@gmail.com 

Staff Appreciation - Karen Carlsen - carlsen.karen@gmail.com 

Parent Ambassadors - Tami Wright - mtrite@msn.com  

Chelsea Kunkel - chelseakunkel@gmail.com,  

Elizabeth Schumann - rockybiogrl@hotmail.com  

Principal - Amy Pope - apope@asd20.org  

 

• Thanks to all who came to Longboard Taco parent 
night! 

 

• Teacher Snack Bar—drop off an easy snack in the 

Office for teacher testing days May 2 & 3 
https://signup.com/go/cXYkwKk  

 

• Molly Mountain Pies — skip dinner prep & enjoy a 
delicious Molly Mountain pizza pie for pickup or  

delivery!  May 8-9 - because who wants to cook din-
ner?!?! 

 

 

• May 23, 1 p.m. End of Year Playdate & All School 
Picnic at Fox Run Park 

 

Project TCA openings:  

• Staff Birthdays: email Jessica K. for more info - 

knappj13@hotmail.com  

• Carnival – email Carin for more info —

cchatfield76@gmail.com 

• If you are interested in contributing to any of the 

other Committees next year, please let us know!  

4/23/24 

“TCA East Parent Page 
(Project TCA)”  

 

 

A HUGE and heartfelt thank you for 

our Project TCA Committee members  

moving on to their next adventure!  

If you see them, tell them just how 

much you appreciate all the work 

they have poured into East through 

the years:  

Jessie L (Carnival) 

Jessica K (Staff Bdays) 

Tammy Wehrman  

(Room Parent Liaison) 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


